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Resident Referral
The best way to choose your neighbor is to refer a battle buddy that will be 
stationed at Fort Lee.

In the month of December, 2020 for every service member you refer and they 
move into Fort Lee Family Housing (they don’t have to move in December) 
they receive  $100 and you receive $100.

What a way to pay o� some Holiday debt!

Contact Information
1510 Sisisky Blvd.  •  Fort Lee, VA 23801

Phone: 804-733-1558
Facebook: Fort Lee Family Housing

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Our President’s Message

In just a few short weeks, we’ll be 
celebrating the beginning of a new 
year.  I think many of us are breathing 
a sigh of relief to welcome in 2021.  
During this holiday season and 
throughout the year, we appreciate 
the service and sacri�ce you and your 
families make.  With deployments or 

long training missions, our Service Members miss out on many 
special occasions during the holiday season.  Our communities 
are doing special service projects this holiday season to show our 
gratitude for our military families and all you do day-in and 
day-out.  Donation drop-o� stations have been established at 26 
HMC communities across the nation to collect presents and toys 
for children in need as part of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve Toys 
for Tots program. We are also encouraging employees and 
residents to participate in Wreaths Across America to support 
their wreath-laying e�orts at military cemeteries across the 
country. On behalf of everyone here at Hunt Military 
Communities, I want to take this time to wish you all a very safe 
and happy Holiday Season and a healthy and happy 2021. 

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com



Be On The Look Out!
Our CEL Survey will be launched in December, 2020. This Army 
survey, conducted by CEL & Associates, Inc. is an e�ort for the service 
members and their family to tell us how well we are doing in 
meeting their on-post housing needs. The information provided will 
guide us in providing the service and facilities that are important to 
our families. This is an opportunity for the service members to 
include comments and to request to be contacted to discuss their 
concerns. Please take the time to complete your survey and let your 
voice be heard. 

Satisfacts Surveys
Just moved in? Your work order was just completed?

Take a minute to complete your Satisfacts Survey for a chance to 
receive a $50.00 Amazon Gift Card!!

Your survey will be sent to you via email from surveys@satisfacts.com. 
Our goal is to continue to provide you with the 5 Star service you 
deserve.

Here some reviews we have already recieved:

“Super courteous, and professional. Communicated what was 
wrong and came back with the part to �x the problem in a timely 
manner. Everything was clean after they left. Great job!”

“I absolutely love the �ow process of the work orders. The system 
keeps you updated, the technician, David made sure my every need 
was met! Mrs. Rhonda Maxwell always follows up with me! This 
system is great!!”

“Always quick to respond and willing to go above and beyond. Asks 
if there is any additional items they can help with while on location.”

“Thanks for the professional service.”

November’s Pet Of The Month Winners:
          Hayley Ciborosky’s pups
          Courtney Groves’s Cat, Bella

fortleefamilyhousing.com

SAVE THE DATES

December 8th
Hot Chocolate Drive By
Fort Lee Family Housing is hosting a hot chocolate drive by.  
Pack the kiddos in the car, drive down Sisisky to the Welcome 
Center and grab yourself a cup of hot chocolate.  Santa and his 
Elf will be looking for the kids to give them a small gift for being 
so good this year.
We hope to see you December 8, 2020 from 4:00pm to 5:30pm -  
Rain date will be December 10, 2020.

December 1st - 7th
Pet of the Month Contest
We want to see the best photos of your furry friends! Post them in the 
comments for our Pet of the Month Facebook post for a chance to win 
Pet of the Month! You will have from December 1st - 7th, so be on the 
lookout. The dog and the cat whose photo has the most likes by 
11:59PM on Monday, December 7th will be our winners! The winners 
will win a $25 gift card to Petco.

December 14th - 21st
Holiday Decorating Contest
It is time to decorate your house for the holidays and we want to see 
what you have done. Post them in the comments for our Holiday 
Decorating Contest Facebook post for a chance to win a $25 Target gift 
card! You will have from December 14th - 21st, so be on the lookout. The 
photo that has the most likes by 11:59PM on Monday, December 21st 
will be our winners!

December 28th
Emoji Puzzle Contest
Be on the look out for our Emoji Puzzle Contest on Facebook. 



WHERE DOES
YOUR BAH 

WITH HUNT 
MILITARY 

COMMUNITIES
GO?

 
 

Your Basic Allowance
for Housing (BAH)
is the stipend the

Department of
Defense allocates for 

you to pay for the 
majority of rent 

and utilities. 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Your BAH with Hunt Military 
Communities Includes: 

BAH funds are reinvested back into the project  
for current and future service members’ needs.

THE BASICS 
• Rent 
• Gas & Electric  
• Water & Sewer 
• Fire & Police 
• Municipal Services

ADDED SERVICES 
• 24/7 Maintenance 
• Landscape Services 
• Trash Removal 
• Pest Control 
• Leasing Services

ADDED AMENITIES* 
• Community Centers 
• Playgrounds 
• Common Areas 
• Splash Pads or  
   Swimming Pools 
• Sport Courts 
• Resident Events

PROJECT COSTS 
• Property Management Fees  

 • Project Oversight
 • Debt Service Fees

FUTURE IMPROVEMENTS 
• Home Renovations 
• New Home Construction 
• New Community Centers 
• New Amenities

*Amenities may vary  depending on approved 
project development plans.


